
 

 

 
 

AM/LL 09.09.21 
 

Visit to Whitefield Moor, New Forest 
Year 3 and 4: Tuesday 21st September 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
In support of our local geography study on the New Forest, we will be visiting Whitefield Moor near 
Brockenhurst, on Tuesday 21st September. Year 4 will go for the morning and Year 3 will go in the afternoon.   

 
The sessions will be led by the New Forest National Park Authority Education team, who will help us identify  
how the New Forest has been affected by major events in history.  

 
Please note the following: 
 

• Year 4 will leave school at 9am and return to school at 1pm.  Please can Year 4 arrive promptly at 8.40am.  

• Year 3 will leave school at 11am and return to school at 3pm. 

• We are travelling by coach provided by Laguna Coaches.  The staff will ensure that all children are wearing 
their seat-belts. 

• The visit will be led by Mrs Mayall, Mrs Waite, Mrs Fletcher and other staff members.  

• The site will be open to the public during the visit, but children will be supervised at all times.   

• Children should wear long trousers and long sleeves, and stout footwear, as the trip involves a fair bit of 
walking. Please pack a raincoat/sun hat on the day depending on weather! 

• There is an opportunity to paddle in the stream, so if your child would like to paddle, please can they bring 
wellies in a bag. 

• Children will need a packed lunch which we will eat in the forest. If your child receives free school meals 

and you would like a packed lunch provided by school please inform the office. Please provide a water 
bottle and a back pack to carry their items in. 

• We expect a high standard of behaviour from all children and we will employ the usual school’s system of 
rewards and sanctions during the visit. 

• The visit will go ahead whatever the weather, however, we will cut the day short if it is particularly cold or 
wet. Please provide warm layers if the weather has turned colder.  

• There will be access to toilets at the site. 

• Please email the school office if there is any updated/additional medical information. 
 

To cover the cost of the trip we will be asking for £2.73 per child which includes coach travel.  This is 

a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead 

with this visit. We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils will 

be paid for from this funding. 

Please make an online ScoPay payment and click consent if you wish your child to take 

part, we do not accept cash or cheques or paper consent, it is all now online.   

In addition, if you would like to accompany the children as a parent helper please can you let the office know 
by email admin@bransgore.hants.sch.uk  

 
We do request that parent helpers please lateral flow test on the morning of the trip.  
 

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Year 3/4 Team 
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